
 
 

Communiqué 

Twelfth Meeting of the Osteopathy Board of Australia 23 September 2010  

 
The twelfth meeting of the Osteopathy Board of Australia was held on 23 September 2010 in 
Melbourne.   

Communication 

Board members will be presenting to the Australian Osteopathic Association National Osteopathy 
Conference on 15 October 2010 in Melbourne.  

Limited registration for osteopaths 

The Board expects to release draft registration standards for limited registration in the public interest 
for consultation shortly. The Consultation Paper will be published on the Board’s website at 
www.osteopathyboard.gov.au . An application form for limited registration in the public interest will be 
available in due course on the Board’s website.  

Australian and New Zealand Osteopathic Council 

The Board discussed issues of mutual interest with representatives of the Australian Osteopathic 
Council, including assessment of overseas qualified osteopaths. 

Consultation paper on work with United Kingdom and New Zealand regulators  

The Board has released a consultation paper on its work with the United Kingdom General Osteopathic 
Council and the New Zealand Osteopathic Council towards simplifying the registration process for 
osteopaths moving between Australia, New Zealand and the United Kingdom. The Consultation Paper is 
published on the Board’s website at www.osteopathyboard.gov.au . Submissions close on 4 November 
2010. 
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